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July 12, 2019

Dear OLG School Families, 

I hope you and your families are well and that you have been enjoying your summer. I would like to welcome our new parents and students.  Thank You for choosing OLG School. We look forward to serving all your educational needs throughout the school year.  

I am excited for the year to begin and feel blessed to continue to lead our school community to achieve spiritual development and academic excellence.  We look forward to continuing to work with you as a partner in your child’s education. 

I am happy to inform you that all our faculty and staff will be returning for the 2019-2020 School Year. I feel blessed and grateful to continue working with them. We are looking forward to another wonderful year!

The following is some important information for the first couple weeks of school: 

Wednesday, August 21, 2019 	New Parent Orientation: 4:00 PM
					School Uniformity Sale: 5:00 – 6:30 PM (Parish Hall)
					
Wednesday, August 28, 2019	First Day of School (No Snack/Lunch School Program)
School is in session from 8:00 AM – 12:30 PM

August 28-30, 2019			12:30 PM Dismissal (No Snack/Lunch School Program)
					STAR Testing Begins

Friday, August 30, 2019		Mass at 8:00 AM

Monday, Sept. 2, 2019		No School – Happy Labor Day!

Tuesday, Sept.  3, 2019		Regular School Hours Begin
					8:00 am – 3:00 pm (8 am-12:30 pm on Wednesdays)
					SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM BEGINS 

Wednesday, Sept. 4, 2019	 	12:30 PM Dismissal
					Back to School Night 6:00 PM





DIRECTIVES TO REMEMBER:

· Supervision begins at 7:30 AM until 7:55 AM and 15 minutes following the end of the school day (3:15 PM and 12:45 PM on Wednesdays).  All students are to be in their classrooms to get the day started by 8:00 AM.  

· Students in Grades 1 - 8 must be dropped-off at the front entrance on Browne Avenue.  Students will be picked up in the big yard.  

· TK & K students are dropped-off & picked-up in their classroom.

· PLEASE – Mark ALL of your child’s sweaters, jackets, uniforms, lunch pails, etc. 

· If your child is sick, please notify the school by 9:00 AM.   When your child returns to school, a NOTE must be given to the teacher explaining the reason and dates of absence.

· All students are to be in their full uniform on the first day of school. The dress code will be strictly enforced from the beginning of the school year.  Please make sure your child follows the Uniform Policy.  Hair must be in its original color. No highlights or streaks are allowed. Faddish cuts are not acceptable. 

· Please bring all school supplies on the first day of school. (Supply Lists enclosed) 

Please Note: The School Office will be closed from July 15th - August 2nd. The School Office will re-open on August 5th at 9:00 AM. 

I look forward to seeing many of you during the first weeks of school.  As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at school or by email at elopez@olgrhschool.org.

Blessings, 

Mrs. Evie L. López
Principal
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